
 

 
 

 

Join us for our next SEND Forum Meeting 
 
                                       

When   Thursday 8 Oct @ 10.30 – 12pm 

Where  ZOOM (Register for a link) 

 
 

 
 

Join in to get the latest news from Camden SEN Department and Disabled Children’s Social 
Care Team. Hear more about a MOSAIC consultation to improve the autism pathway and 
hear from commissioners and representatives about the temporary closure of the 
Children’s services at the Royal Free and the alternative A+E arrangements. 
 
In this meeting we will be joined by Crina Popa (Head of MOSAIC), Karen Flanagan (Head of 
Camden SEN), Sarah Hulme (Head of Children, Young People and Family Services), Lesley 
Platts (Head of Islington & Camden CYP Services) and Healthwatch. 
 
Join us to listen, chat and ask your questions – all welcome! 
 
 

To book a place please email maria.schultz@kids.org.uk, call or text 
07826 671 523, or call the KIDS office on 0207 431 8476 and ask for Maria or Rachel. 

                               https://www.facebook.com/CamdenSpecialParentsForum  
 
 

  

Cook & Eat 
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